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Cumberland 2 ye

INFORMATION IN RELATION TO COVID-19 (Coronavirus) 9.4.2020

Dear Member,

Firstly, may | thank you for your patience and co-operation in observing the
conditions we have put in place to do our bit in the fight against Covid19.

The restriction of two players per time slot has meant that some members have
been unable to get a game in competitions, particularly on Wednesdays and the
weekends. We will face a further challenge as we get closer to winter with shorter
hours of daylight. We are doing our best to be fair to all members and make
available the maximum number of spots for our golfers. To do that, the Board has
approved the following changes to competitions.

CHANGES TO COMPETITIONS

For competitions on Wednesday 22nd April and the following Saturday and
Sunday, priority will be given to members who have previously been on the ‘wait
list’ and missed out on a game. Admin staff will populate the time sheets from
those wait lists before bookings are opened on-line. Please be understanding and
support what we are trying to do.

A nine-hole competition with a two tee start on Wednesdays, Saturdays and
Sundays will be introduced commencing on Wednesday 29th April. Tee times will
be 5 minutes apart.

CANCELLATION OF A BOOKING

With the ‘two player’ restriction we have seen players forced to play ‘one out’ and
unable to compete in the competition because their playing partner has cancelled
at short notice. We know there are things that come up at the last minute but
please, if you have to cancel, do so at the earliest possible time. Ideally someone
else will get a game from the ‘wait list’ or the Pro Shop staff can try to match the
stranded player with someone else who doesn’t have a partner.

SOCIAL DISTANCING
Check in and payment facilities are being relocated to outside the Pro Shop. This
should allow for a more seamless process and enable us to introduce two tee
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starts. Please continue to keep a 1.5 metre distance in that area. Remember you
should not arrive any earlier than 10 minutes before your tee time.

All other conditions contained in the notification issued 24.3.20 will
continue.

Again, we’re sure you appreciate that this is a fluid situation and that we are doing
our best to keep up. Please be patient and if there are hiccups or a need for
further adjustments, we’ll do our best to attend to them as soon as practicable.

Remember this; it is a privilege for us to continue playing golf. If we abuse
the privilege, we could lose it.

Denis Clifford
Club President

Andrew Laplain
General Manager

If you have any specific concerns or questions, we recommend you refer to NSW
Health website, which is updated frequently
https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/Infectious/alerts/Pages/coronavirus-fags.aspx
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